
2019 SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT 

This year, the Social Committee organized/participated in two very successful 

events. 

On Saturday, August 10th
, seven LLA members, our Executive Director and nine 

family and friends participated in the second LLA kayak trip. The trip began in Milton 

and continued down the Susquehanna River for about two hours. We had beautiful 

weather and we hope to hold this event next year with even more participation from the 

LLA. 

On Saturday, September 7,2019, we had the annual Knoebels Grove trip. This 

LLA event is a joint effort between the Social Committee, the Pennsylvania Bar 

Association Young Lawyers Division (YLD), the PBA Zone 4 as well as the Lycoming 

County Paralegal Association. The event was attended by about 75 people, including 

25 LLA members as well as lots of family and friends. Members were given $25.00 in a 

gift card to be used toward ride tickets, food, games or souvenirs. The Social 

Committee provided a picnic lunch of hot dogs and hamburgers along with assorted 

side dishes generously brought by members and their families. The Lycoming County 

Paralegal Association graciously provided all of the cold beverages. We had great 

weather again and a great turn out. We plan to continue this event next year, as it is 

always well attended. 

On November 21,2019,20 LLA members and their guests attended the Quizzo 

event at the LLA, sponsored by the YLD Committee. This year, we had a team of 

judges join the event, with Judges Anderson, Lovecchio, McCoy, Linhardt and McCoy 

joining the competition. The YLD Committee provided pizza and beer, and the 



competition between the 5 teams was fierce and definitely fun. Members really seem to 

enjoy this event, so we do plan to try and continue the event next year, again likely in 

conjunction with the YLD. 

Looking ahead, the Social Committee plans to look into another kayak trip, and 

continue the Knoebels event and the Quizzo event again next year. We may also 

explore a Crosscutters game, if there is interest. If the opportunity arises, the Social 

Committee may also host a happy hour and/or partner with the YLD for a happy hour 

with the Penn State law students. 

The Social Committee always welcomes ideas from members as to additional 

events, or suggestions as to improvements to the events we hosted this year. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Jessica L. \. ~ arlow, Chair 


